
Year 10 Internal Work Experience Interviews 
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
   
  
 
  
 
  
 

 
  
  
 
  
 
   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

  
   

 
   
   
   

 
  

  
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
  
  
  

 
  
  
 

 
 

Stormont House School Matters 
Our vision 

Achievement for all in a unique world-class school 
 Stormont House School, Downs Park Road, London E5 8NP. Tel No (020) 8985 4245 

Website: www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk  Email: info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk 
Twitter: @StormontHouse   Week ending 21/04/2023 

 

Year 10’s took part in their 
internal work experience 

interviews on Thursday 20 April 
2023. 

All of the students came very 
well prepared, dressed to 

impress in their formal attire. 
Initial feedback from 

interviewers is that they were 
very impressed with the 

student’s professional attitudes 
and excellent knowledge of the 

roles they had applied for. 
Students will find out if they 
have been successful within 

the next two weeks. 

http://www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk/
mailto:info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk


 
 

  

ASSEMBLIES 
 

WEEK 
BEGINNING 

THEME 

24/04 Y12 Work Experience  

 
 

 
 

 
 

Monday 17 April 
Welcome back to all staff and students 

 
Thursday 27 April 2023  
NEU Teacher Strike Day 

No school for students in years 7 – 10 
Year 12 students will be at college as normal 

 

GREEN FROGS 

                              
 

 
 

Green Frog Tombola Winners 
 

Key Stage 3 Winner  
Archer – Y7 

Key Stage 4 & 5 Winner 
Felicity – Y10 

 
WELL DONE! 

 

 
 

NEW MENU 
ALERT 



 

 

 

 

Callum has been awarded the Jack Petchey Award for his consistent positive contribution to 
every aspect of Sixth Form and school life. 

Callum is loved by all his peers and never has a bad word to say about anyone or anything. He 
always promotes team spirit, and he is the Sixth Form’s true gentleman, always meeting students 

and staff with a smile. He is the first to hold a door open for someone and never forgets his 
manners. Callum performed amazingly on his Work Experience and due to his fantastic work 

ethic, he has been offered a Saturday job with Young Hackney Sports Unit. Callum’s impact has 
been huge in Sixth Form, and he is someone that everyone wants to be around. We are so proud 

of Callum and all he has achieved here at Stormont House School.  
Well done Callum! 

 

 


